
Important dates for your diary 

 

14th November — wear odd socks 

with school uniform for anti-bullying 

week 

18th November — dress for      

Pudsey. £1 donation for Children in 

Need. Be spotacular! 

18th November — Trowbridge    

Lantern Parade 

19th November 9:30-11:30 — Open 

Morning for perspective families 

27th November – Christingle      

Service at St Johns 

2nd December—School disco 

5th December — Y3/4 football    

tournament 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Discoverers 99% 

Lost learning: 70 hours 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 11th November 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

Reminders 

1st Thursday of the month – Pre-loved school uniform for sale in the library 

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri. 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we celebrated 
Thalia (Voyagers) for the value of koinonia,  Archie L 
(Discoverers) for the  value of wisdom,  Max (Explorers) for 
the value of wisdom and Oliver (Shooting Stars) for the     
value of wisdom.             

Congratulations to them all.  

Another great week for our rock star wannabes!  Lots more certificates were awarded today. Holly 
and Arabella are now Wannabes, Brie has been through four levels and was awarded Gigger,  
Busker, Garage Rocker and Unsigned Act, Lawson achieved Breakthrough Artist status, Alexandra 
has Busker and Gigger status and Lexie received Gigger, Busker and Garage Rocker status.    

Don’t forget England Rocks next week.     
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West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.  

On Tuesday, KS2 went to a STEAM Fair at Trowbridge Library.  We met a few other schools 

whilst walking around.  Our school was split into a few groups, with multiple teachers and 

TAs. Our first activity was building with peculiar shapes of cardboard.  We had cut out slits in 

the pieces of cardboard to make it easier to connect the cardboard together.  It was inspired 

by a sculptor who made unusual towers and sculptures.  Next, we went to a Dyson VR stall.  

They had prepared a VR set where you could look at Stonehenge in detail. Next to that, was 

a programmed Minecraft setup where you also looked at Stonehenge.  After that, we saw the 

Wiltshire Air Ambulance team to learn how to do CPR on different ages.  We were introduced 

to a machine that would shock the patient if needed. We then met a person dressed up as a 

time traveller!  We were taught how to make a marshmallow become large, like we would if 

exposed outside in space with no protection! One of the members showed us an amazing fire 

trick to explain how rockets take off.  We had a great time there and learnt a lot of new things. 

                 Isabel and Elsie Y6 

 

We had a lovely visit to the STEAM Fair. There were many tables with lots of interactive activities to enjoy and learn from. We were greeted by 

a number of robots and we even had a dance with a Dalek. A particular favourite was ‘The Dyson Foundation’ stand where we tried to make 

balloon kebabs using a kebab stick and pushing it through a balloon without popping it. Wiltshire Air Ambulance were on hand to help teach us 

the importance of CPR and they also showed us how their machines work to help keep people alive. A member from Discoverers Class got to 

dress up as an astronaut and they learnt about why the space suits were so important and how the scientists learnt from past spaceship        

disasters to upgrade the suits to help keep people in space safe. The Army set us a challenge to make a small cube from puzzle pieces, it was 

extremely hard but we all tried our best and persevered. We had a great morning and enjoyed sharing our own knowledge as well as learning 

new facts.  

Year 3 & 4 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts


News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: We have been learning all about Remembrance day. We learnt that purple poppies were made to remember all the animals which 
died in the war because they were frightened. We have been role playing soldiers in the war. We have also been practicing writing our names and 
we are becoming very good at it.  Rhiannon 

Explorers: We have been looking at rhyming words in a poem about funny pets. Today we had a one minute silence to think about all the soldiers 
from the wars. We have looked at pictures of a seaside holiday from the 1950s and looked at what is different. 

Discoverers: This week we have done a lot of stuff. In English we are focusing on A River and we learnt what skills were needed when performing 
poems, we recited and performed some Kenn Nesbitt poems. In PE we are doing football and symmetrical and asymmetrical gym. We enjoyed a 
visit to the Library this week and explored the Wiltshire STEAM Fair, it was great fun!   

Voyagers:  This week we were asked to bring in objects from home that were special to us.  In art, we have been learning how to sketch as we   
develop our still life skills and used our objects as our composition. We have continued to write based on the story of Macbeth and we learnt about 
Mars in computing!  Thalia and Abigail 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 

Mrs Hillman, one of our Academy Councillors, and I were looking around the school today at all the vibrant 
displays showcasing work or resources to support with learning when we happened to visit Discoverers at 
the perfect time  -  they were just being introduced to a lesson on  performance poetry.  We ventured back 
in time for the performances and thoroughly enjoyed ourselves.  We watched all the groups perform and 
they were  brilliant.  They made us laugh, kept us entertained and left us wanting more.   

Thank you Discoverers.  



  

 

 

 

 

National Online Safety Update 



 Christingle Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All families and friends are invited to experience the magic of the candlelit Christingle Service at West Ashton Church on Sunday 27th 

November at 4 p.m. 

This short service is aimed at children of all ages and begins our Advent celebrations. The service also reminds us of the invaluable 

work that the Children's Society do for vulnerable children. West Ashton Church supports the work of the Children's Society in helping 

young people and their families. By joining our celebration you too can make a difference. 

 

St John’s, West Ashton 

 

 



  



  

 

 

 

 

Design a flag competition 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 




